
 

 

Attention seniors:  If you are interested in going on the senior trip, but did not sign up, please see Ms. Posch in 
Room 7-2 or Mr. Strada in Room 211 to be added to the wait list. 

 

Any student interested in traveling to Spain during Spring Break 2019 stop by room 3-2 to get more information 

from Ms. Ferreira. 

 

The Sophomore Ring Night has been rescheduled to March 6th.  Please make sure that you inform your parents 

of this change if you plan on ordering a ring. 

 

Any student going on the France Trip this Easter, there will be a meeting today, Thursday January 11th after 

school in room 117.  Please bring your t-shirt money in a labeled envelope to the meeting.  See you on 

Thursday the 11th! 

 

Please join the SADD club in room 111 after school on Wednesday, 1/17 for a special guest speaker who will 

share her experience, strength and hope, as it pertains to losing a loved one to addiction.  Please sign up in room 

111 or through the remind app. 

 

Sister Act is opening at Southern Regional on Feb. 28th and March 1st- March 3rd.  Tickets for the spring 

musical, Sister Act, are currently on sale until Feb. 21st.  Tickets are $10 for students and $12 for adults.  Ticket 

order forms are available in all main offices or on the district website.  After that date tickets may be purchased 

at the door each night of the performance. 
 

There will be a meeting for the students going on the Costa Rica trip this Spring Break.  The meeting will be on 

Friday, January 12th, in room 3-5 from 2:25 until 3:00.  We need to pick roommates and collect money for t-

shirts.  Please check your email for more details.   

 

The Interact Club will be verifying hours for the National Honor Society applications on Friday, January 12th 

after school in room 220. A third day will be announced soon. The first day is very busy so be prepared to wait. 

Please do not fill out any portion of your application for the Interact Club before you get it confirmed. This will 

avoid any messy errors or white outs. 

 
PE make-ups will begin Tuesday 1/16 in the 11-12 gym.  Students must come dressed and meet outside the 11-

12 weight room by 2:25.     See your teacher for details. 
 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2018 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open on 

the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply 

before the January 31st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award, however, you must complete 

the online application before January 31st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process early so 

you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity.  
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